
Alameda County Law Library Closed Due to COVID-19 – 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020 – Email Service Available 
 
March 17, 2020 -  
 
In accordance with the Shelter in Place Order issued March 16, 2020, Alameda 
County Law Library will be CLOSED effective 4:00 pm March 16th through April 7th. 
The closure may be extended.  
 
No in-person or telephone library services will be available during this time. 
Library staff will be monitoring the lawlib@acgov.org email address and can 
provide limited reference and document delivery service to anyone via email.  
 
Library staff can email you specific documents/chapters from the Westlaw, Lexis 
Advance, and OnLaw databases and perform mediated searches and email you 
the results. We are unable to provide patrons with direct/individual access or 
login credentials for the databases.  
 
Note that there may be a delay in response time as limited staff are 
working remotely.  
 
Visit our website 24/7 at http://lawlibrary.acgov.org to access free legal 
websites, legal forms, and the Nolo Press eBooks database (login instructions 
provided on website).  
 
The health and safety of our patrons and our community is our number one 
priority. We appreciate the understanding, patience, and support of the public 
and our community  
 
Thank you for your patience, 
 
Alameda County Law Library  
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